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Subject: Resolution in support of Vision Zero with concerns. 
 
Vision Zero 
 

The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee commends Public Works and other City departments for 
moving forward with a Vision Zero commitment for Minneapolis, calls on the City's leadership to adopt 
this commitment, and looks forward to providing more feedback as the process to develop a Vision Zero 
Action Plan continues. 
However, we have concerns about undue reliance on achieving this goal through enforcement or police 
involvement. 
 

 


